
 
March 2025 Recreational Class Newsletter 

 

●​ March TUITION will be posted to accounts on Monday, March 3rd.  Auto pay accounts 

will be charged on Friday, March 7th.  Self pay families need to make payments by 

March 29th to avoid a late fee. 

●​ OPEN WORKOUT will be Friday, March 28th from 7-8pm.  You must register ahead of 

time in your portal for open workout.  The registration deadline is the Wednesday 

before open workout at 8pm. The class is labeled “* Friday Open Workout - 3/28/25”.  

Please enroll online and make your payment online.  If your gymnast is bringing a 

friend who does not attend our gym, their family must make a portal account as well.  If 

you wish to pay cash for open workout we can apply that payment when you come in, 

but you must still be registered. 

●​ Did you know we have an ADULT OPEN WORKOUT? The next one is Monday, March 

3rd from 8:30-9:30pm.  This is for ages 18+ and for all abilities.  Just make yourself a 

student on your portal account and register today! 

●​ SNOW, ICE & POWER OUTAGES:  We post to Facebook and email everyone if we need 

to close on short notice because of weather-related issues.  You can schedule a make 

up class if we need to cancel on your class day. 
●​ Our TODDLER OPEN GYM dates for March are the 12th and 26th only. 

●​ Our Competitive Team Booster Club is holding a FUNDRAISER - info can be found on 

the page below.  Thank you for your support. 
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